
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     September 1, 2019  

 

EVERYTHING APPLES:  The preschoolers enjoyed 

learning about the letter Aa, exploring the many 

different kinds of apples, making applesauce the old 

fashioned way, and enjoying books and art activities 

around the theme of apples.  On Friday, Miss 

Marshall’s class invited Mrs. Mary’s class to an apple 

pie sundae party.  We heard the story of The Apple 

Pie Tree, and enjoyed a special treat with our 

friends. 

 

JESUS TIME:  “In the beginning, GOD created the 

heavens and the earth.”  Genesis 1:1.  The children 

learned that God created the whole world with only 

His Word.  God speaks, and it is.  God made us, and 

loves us so much. In Jesus, we have everything we 

need to live here on earth, and in heaven eternally.   

 

NO SCHOOL OR CHILDCARE TOMORROW, IN 

OBSERVANCE OF THE LABOR DAY HOLIDAY.  

TRINITY IS CLOSED.  WE RESUME CLASSES AND 

CHILDCARE ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3. 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDER:  Order forms will be 

available this week. Each month, we will distribute 

flyers so that you can order books for your home.  

For each dollar’s worth of orders, preschool receives 

bonus points to use for classroom books and 

materials.  Want to see more books?  You can order 

online! Codes and instructions are on the book order 

handout. Orders are due by September 13. 

 

PICTURE DAY:  Check your parent file for a blue 

order form for your child’s individual school pictures.  

Picture days are Wednesday, September 11, and 

Thursday, September 12.   There will be makeup 

dates on Monday and Tuesday September 16/17.   

 

HOT LUNCH is available for purchase on 

Wednesdays and Fridays for those children enrolled 

in full-day childcare.  Parents, please check your 

parent file for order forms.  On Wednesdays, we will 

offer a pizza lunch, and on Fridays, there will be a 

fundraiser meal prepared by our 5th and 6th grade 

class, and our own Miss Marshall!  Order forms and 

payment are due by Friday, September 6 in the 

school office. 

 

COME TO OUR BACK-TO-SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE ON 

SEPTEMBER 5!  Your invitation to this event was sent 

home this past week.  The children are excited to 

have you meet their friends and show you their 

classrooms.  This is an opportunity to see “circle 

time” in action, meet other parents, and ask 

questions of the teacher.  Amazing Athletes will give 

a demonstration lesson in the gym.  The event is 

from 6-7 P.M.  See you there! 

 

PRESCHOOL SNACK PANTRY: Some parents have 

asked about snack donations.  Yes we will have snack 

cards available on Thursday evening at the Open 

House.  Parents can take a card or two, and purchase 

those items while grocery shopping. You may drop 

off your donations at the school when you drop off 

your child for preschool. 

 

COOKS’ NIGHT OUT: On Monday, September 16, 

Trinity will host our first Cooks’ Night Out!  Come 

join other Trinity families and enjoy a good meal of 

brisket.  More details in next week’s newsletter. 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2019: No school or childcare.  

We are closed for the Labor Day Holiday 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2019:  BACK TO SCHOOL Open 

House 6-7 P.M.   

 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6:  HOT LUNCH ORDER FORMS DUE 

 

SEPTEMBER 11 AND 12: Picture Days! 

 

SEPTEMBER 13: Scholastic book orders are due. 

 

SEPTEMBER 16:  COOKS’ NIGHT OUT at Trinity 


